
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cottenham 
& Fitzwilliam Trusts 

Two Cottenham Charities will once again be giving 
Christmas Gift vouchers to families in the Parish receiving 
 Housing Benefit 
 Income Support 
 Incapacity Benefit 
 Employment Support Allowance 
 Pension Credit; or  
 Universal Credit 

Regrettably we are not able to consider those on Job Seeker’s Allowance 

Voucher Application forms will be available from 
Cottenham Post Office from Monday 25th November  
or online at www.cottenhamcharities.co.uk  
and must be returned by Wednesday 11th December 

Applicants should be receiving one of the above benefits. 
Proof of eligibility will be required. 
Only one application per household. 

FREE Christmas 
Gift Voucher 2024 


